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Chapter 1632 I Don’t Hide My Showdown

The people Hu Yixiao looked at were the three referees from the Six Laws who
had been sitting still.

Hearing Hu Yixiao’s voice, the three people slowly stood up.

The elder Taishang was taken aback, his face suddenly became serious.

This Hu Yixiao seemed to be someone who had hooked up with the Six Methods.

This tick is still three!

Have the ability!

The elder Taishang suddenly became embarrassed.

At this time, Bai Jianxing explained to the elder Taishang in a low voice: “Elder
Taishang, I was wrong before. The relationship between Hu Yixiao and the
referees is ambiguous, and I have no choice but to follow their meaning… “

Wrong, whether it was Wiliam being assigned to the death group from the
beginning, or changing the rules of the game later and making a bet between Chi
Zhan and Wiliam, all of this was fueled by the referee.

Among the nine cases, although Dugu Hongshi ranked first.

But put it between the six methods, the lonely lion is still not enough to see.

Also obey the above words.

Didn’t the three referees pay attention to seeing the old lord of the Dugu
Hongshi appearing just now?

The elder Taishang sighed, patted Bai Jianxing on the shoulder, and said, “I had
misunderstood you before, and I thought you were patience and humiliation. But
after all, you did wrong, be a man, especially be the doorman of Dugu Hongshi. ,
When you are like the ancestor of the lion, you are upright, the fish is dead and
the net is broken!”

Bai Jianxing’s face was moved, and he nodded heavily.

“Leave it to me next.” The elder Taishang said, turned around, looked at the
three referees, and said sincerely, “Three adults, the organizer of the nine



qualifying matches is our Du Guhong. Lion, it’s up to our Dugu Hongshi to put
forward suggestions and comments, and you will make the final consideration.
Please give us Dugu Hongshi a face…”

“Give you shit face! Your lonely lion counts as a ball in front of my uncle! Rubbish
stuff!” Hu Yixiao interrupted the words of the elder again, and said jokingly.

The face of the elder Taishang suddenly became even more ugly.

Not because Hu Yixiao was rude to him, but because of those two words.

uncle!

Among the three referees, one of them is Hu Yixiao’s uncle?

Why haven’t you heard of this before?

Bai Jianxing was also stunned.

He only knew that Hu Yixiao had a deep relationship with the referees, and he
didn’t expect to have such a relationship!

Enough to hide!

But think about it, Bai Jianxing will understand.

This Hu Yixiao was originally a person with a deep mind and good at forbearance.

Otherwise, he would not hide Chi Zhanxue until this game.

If it hadn’t been for Wiliam, maybe this match would have been cut and
dominated by Hu Yixiao.

The person who was called uncle by Hu Yixiao took a step forward and slowly
lowered the black cover that had covered his face, revealing a sharp-mouthed
monkey cheek that looked astute.

“Uncle, look at it, I said there are a lot of tricks in this competition, you have to
call the shots for me.” Hu Yixiao also walked up and said to his uncle.

This uncle comes from one of the six methods, Beihe hates martial arts.

Beihe Wushu ranked third among the six methods, and the ranking was not high.
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But being in the Six Laws is already a height beyond the reach of these nine
cases.

And this uncle is called Nie Shuangxing, and he is also a hall master in Beihe Yiwu
Middle School.

The identity can be said to be the highest among everyone present, including the
other two referees.

Nie Shuangxing’s eyes are like eagles, looking at the Supreme Elder, there is a
kind of scorn that the blue dragon looks down on the ants, “What are you? You
need me to give you face? I give you face, you can afford it? Your entire sect can
afford it? “

The elder Taishang’s face became stiff, knowing what happened today, I was
afraid that he could not be kind.

“I’ve seen the entire game. Since Dugu Hongshi bet with that kid namedWiliam,
if he loses, he should naturally withdraw from the nine cases. There is nothing to
say about it.”

Nie Shuangxing said coldly, “As for the Qijian to cover the sky, ho ho, I want you
to give me a face and keep the position of the nine sects of the Qijian that cover
the sky, and let the Qijian cover the sky for the past 20 years. The head of the
nine sects, I don’t know the face, do you give it or not?”

Once these words were finished, there was an uproar at the scene!

Is this him!

It’s obviously bullying!

Before Hu Yixiao’s various styles were insidious and contemptuous, but he finally
came secretly, not on the table.

This person in the referee’s position turned out to be right and wrong, and
directly overturned the results of the entire nine qualifying matches!

What a shit referee!

This is so much better than anything!

From the very beginning, the Qijian Zhetian was directly appointed as the leader
of the nine sects, it would not be over!

Why bother after doing so many things, come to a bottom-of-the-wall salary to
deny it all!

Now that it’s all about it, who else doesn’t give this face?



I’m afraid I’m going to die on the spot!

The people of Jiu Zong looked at each other, each with a complicated expression.

Obviously he was extremely dissatisfied with Hu Yixiao and Nie Shuangxing, but
he didn’t dare to speak out.

The elder Taishang was also unwilling in his heart, he immediately looked at the
other two referees, and pinned his last hope on them.

Since there are three referees, obviously the other two have the right to speak,
right?

However, Nie Shuangxing seemed to know the thoughts of the Supreme Elder
and sneered, “What? I want someone to give you a heads up? I hope they two will
speak? Let’s sleep, both of them are my martial-loving alliance. Say it all here,
you can realize it by yourself.”

As soon as he said this, the heart of the Supreme Elder suddenly felt cold.

alliance.

In other words, the other two referees and Nie Shuangxing are the same.

This year’s strange sword covering the sky, is it really going to be reduced to a
laughing stock!

He didn’t believe it, and he didn’t want to believe it.

However, seeing the other two referees silent, his heart fell into a deeper abyss.

I’m afraid, Nie Shuangxing and Hu Yixiao are going to get what they want.

My ancestors are here, I have no face to face you!

Dugu Hongshi will completely bear this kind of shame forever and never turn
back!

Hu Yixiao was very proud of it.

The first thing he looked at was Wiliam.

He also walked two steps towards Wiliam, and whispered triumphantly beside
him: “What should I do? The country I worked so hard to lay down, but I can only
hand it out. Found a truth? In the face of power, strength and effort are
worthless, hahahaha.”

“Are you angry? That’s the result? It’s the right thing to be angry. Who makes you
humble, teasing you, just a few words.”



“I was thinking about hiding your identity and defeating you with strength and
wisdom. Unexpectedly, unexpectedly, but in exchange for harm…”

“It’s all right now, I’m not hiding anymore, I’m going to showdown.”

“I’m a relative, come and bite me!”
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